RESPONSIBILITIES:
Easy Walk Foot Clinic participates in both Medicare and Medicaid programs. 

Easy Walk Foot Clinic will provide foot care on a regular schedule (every 3 months) unless medical conditions merit greater frequency. For larger facilities, Easy Walk will divide patients into groups to allow for monthly visits. This means that patients can be seen by the podiatrist before 90 days if it is medically necessary.

A referral form will be needed on all new patients for billing purposes.
 
Easy Walk needs referral forms before the scheduled visit date so that patient’s information will be uploaded in our system ahead of time. 

For subsequent visits: Easy Walk will inform facility of the appointment date and time. 

Easy Walk fees are customary for Atlanta, Georgia area. Primary insurance will be billed directly to Easy Walk Foot Clinic. We will submit for secondary insurance if applicable.

Medicare may require the client to pay a deductible or co-insurance and this is the patient’s responsibility. In the event that deductible is not met before services, Easy Walk reserves the right to collect 75.00$ from patient for services rendered. Co-payments are also the responsibility of the patient. Patient or responsible party will be notified after services are rendered if patient does not have a secondary insurance.

Please be aware that your client will receive the highest level of care. 

For any questions, please contact the clinic 678-489-6589 or 770-485-3921

We look forward to working with you.  

Sincerely,


Dr Azuka Nwaedozie for Easy Walk Foot Clinic 

Azuka Nwaedozie, DPM				
Easy Walk Foot Clinic, CEO						
5604 Wendy Bagwell Pkwy, 311
Hiram, GA 30141
easywalkfootclinic@yahoo.com		           
PH: 678 489 6589, Fax: 678 489-6522               

